
 

All enquiries to: 020 3774 6833         church@stpaulsbowcommon.org.uk 

LOOKING AHEAD 
Daily Office: 8.00am & 5.30pm Monday-Thursday & Saturday. 

     

 
Sunday 11 November 10am  Mass for Remembrance Sunday 
Sunday 11 November 7pm  Young People’s Service 
Wednesday 14 November 6.45pm PCC Meeting (church hall) 

Friday 16 November 9.30-11.30 Little Lights 
Sunday 18 November 10am  Mass for 3rd Sunday before Advent 
Monday 19 November 2pm  Requiem Mass for Gerald Walker 
Friday 23 November 9.30-11.30 Little Lights 
Saturday 24 November 12-3pm Christmas Bazaar 
Sunday 25 November 10am  Christ the King 

Friday 30 November 9.30-11.30 Little Lights 
Saturday 1 December 5pm  Church Christmas Meal (Wetherspoons) 
Sunday 2 December 10am  Mass for Advent 1 
Sunday 2 December 7pm  Young People’s Service 
Friday 7 December 9.30-11.30 Little Lights 
Sunday 9 December 10am  Mass for Advent 2 

Saturday 15 December 12pm Christingle 
Sunday 16 December 10am  Mass for Advent 3 
Tuesday 18 December 9.30am School Christmas Service 
Sunday 23 December 10am  Mass for Advent 4 (All Age with Sunday School) 
Sunday 23 December 4pm  Carol Service 

Monday 24 December 11pm  Carols for Christmas 
Monday 24 December 11.30pm Midnight Mass 
Tuesday 25 December 11am  Mass for Christmas Day 
Wednesday 26 December 11am Mass for St Stephen 
Thursday 27 December 11am Mass for St John 
Friday 28 December 11am  Mass for the Holy Innocents 

Sunday 30 December 10am  Mass for Christmas 1 
Sunday 6 January 10am  Mass for the Feast of the Epiphany 
Sunday 13 January 10am  Mass for the Baptism of Christ 
 

  
 
 

 

Winner of ‘The UK's Best Modern Churches’ award November 2013 

Next Sunday: 18th November 2018 
Mass for the Second Sunday before Advent 

 358   81   82  508  

Daniel 12:1-3  Cathy     Hebrews 10:11-14, 19-25  Mary S 
Psalm 16   Gospel Mark 13:1-8 

Intercessions:  Mary Mc    Chalice: Nikki 
Sidespeople:  Nikki & Edward 

 

Vicar:   Mother Bernadette Hegarty 020 3774 6833 
Churchwarden:  Julian Bream   07818 048048 

Churchwarden:  Safia Dimsdale 
 

DONATIONS gratefully received for our building fund by 
cheque payable to St Paul's, Bow Common, Gift Aided where 

possible. 
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THE PARISH OF 
 ST. PAUL WITH ST. LUKE    

 BOW COMMON 
 

  
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Sunday 11th November 2018 
Mass for Remembrance Sunday 

 

 366   114    106   298  
 

Jonah 3:1-5, 10  Julian     Hebrews 9:24-28  Arthur 
 

Psalm 146   Gospel Mark 1:14-20 
 

Intercessions:  Jennea    Chalice: Ayo 
 

Sidespeople:  Jennea & Arthur 
 

 

PLEASE PRAY FOR:  
Esther Christian, John Christian, Rachel Christian,  

Caroline Smith, Layo Olaniyan, Florence Ebseye, Audrey Mameli,  
Tracy Deirki, Robert Partridge, Nojahan Hamid, Latarshia Bailey, 

Cyril Brown, Tom Cantwell 
 

Our link church of Santa Monica, Maputo in Mozambique 
Our church School – St Paul with St Luke 

 

November Year’s Mind: Madhavlal Gurjar, John McLean  
 

 

RIP: Gerald Walker, Mark Emmerson 



 

All enquiries to: 020 3774 6833         church@stpaulsbowcommon.org.uk 

Today we mark the national Day of Remembrance for 
the fallen of two World Wars and with the rest of the 
nation, we observe a two-minute silence near the end of 

the service.  Please follow words on page 13 of the 
service booklets before the silence.    
 
 

LESS THAN 2 WEEKS TO GO: Christmas Bazaar 
– Saturday 24 November 2018.  
 

We need donations for tombola (advent calendars, stocking 
filler type of items), prizes and for the Christmas Hamper.  
 

We also need additional volunteers. If you have ideas 
and/or want to help, then talk to Toni or Mthr. Bernadette.                                                            
 

The Christmas Hamper List is out at the back of church.  
If you would like to contribute to this, then please write 

your name against the item(s) you will provide. 
 
 

Young People’s Service tonight in church 

at 7pm. 
 

Our Book of Remembrance will remain in the 

Lady Chapel until the Sunday before Advent for all 

who were not able to come to our All Souls Service.   
Please hold in your prayers all who are mourning 

the death of loved ones at this time. 
 
 

Church Christmas Meal at Wetherspoons, Canary 

Wharf, Saturday 1st December at 5 pm.  
 

 

Refreshments after the Service: Over the past couple of 

years, we have been blessed by the commitment of  Joey and 
Benjy to serve refreshments after our Sunday Service. Joey has 

gone off to university and Benjy has a job which involves him 
working on Sundays, so they are no longer able to do this.  We 

are seeking one or more of you to volunteer. Please let Mthr. 

Bernadette if you wish to help in this way. 



___________________________________________________________________________ 
read this online at www.stpaulsbowcommon.org.uk/weekly-news-sheet 

St Saviours have sent us a thank you card to express 

their gratitude for our generous and the school’s generous 

Harvest donation.  It is on the church hall noticeboard.  
 

Please note: PCC Meeting Wednesday 14th 

November 2018 at 6.45pm in Church Hall. 
 
 

Leopold Quiz Night – Friday 23 November 2018 

from 6.00pm-9.00pm in the Bow Brew Café.  

Entry tickets £3 (they have a limited number). 
Refreshments provided.  You are free to bring your 

own refreshments.   
 

Pilgrimage to the Holy Land.   
Would you like to walk where Jesus 
walked? Would you like to spend some 
time in the town he grew up in? Visit 
some of the places that you have read 
about in the Bible? Would you like to 
connect with your faith in a profound 

way?  Would you like to meet people living there today and find out 
what their lives are like? 
Revd Jane Hodges and I are planning a pilgrimage to the Holy Land 
next year for members of our communities.  We have both been on 
Pilgrimages to the Holy Land before and would encourage anyone 
who is able to visit the Holy Land to do so at least once in their 
lives. 
Our Pilgrimage Operator will be the Amos Trust who work with 
local and international peace activists and partner with grass-roots 
projects to call for a just peace, reconciliation and equal rights for 
all Palestinians and Israelis. 
If you are interested in joining the Pilgrimage, then do let 
Mthr. Bernadette know as soon as possible. 
 

Hosts Needed for Bethlehem Choir for three days in London 
Saturday 1 – Monday 3 December. Would you be able to offer 

a room to one or more members of this choir on these dates? 

The choir will be peforming at St James’ Church Piccadilly 
and All Saints, Limehouse.  If you can host someone, then do 

let Mthr. Bernadette know as soon as possible. 


